
 
 
 
Report to South West Wiltshire Area Board 
Date of Meeting 4/6/2019 
Title of Report Project funding report 
 
 
Finger Post Project Funding: 
 
1. At the time of writing this report there is £1,400 unclaimed funding remaining for 

this scheme. 
 
2. All awards are subject to a photograph of the existing finger post and a quote for 

the work to be done being provided by the applicant.   
 

3. The board has worked on the policy of contributing 50% towards the cost of each 
finger post, to a maximum of £400.  This policy was first devised in 2011, and 
then revised in 2014 (see attached).  Since that time, councillors revised the 
maximum contribution from  area board funds down to £400. 
 

4. To assist parish councils and to provide them with up to date information on how 
this policy is to be applied this year, the board is asked to review and re-affirm 
this policy. 
 

5. The fund is quite low, councillors may wish to top up the fund for 2019/20. 
 
6. Applications received for consideration at this meeting are detailed below: 

 
 
Applicant Amount requested 
 
7. Mere Parish Council – finger posts x 1 (quote received as £542.72 total cost) 

 
8. Swallowcliffe Parish Council – details to be confirmed 

 

9. West Tisbury Parish Council – finger post x 1 (quote received as £984 total cost) 
 

Recommendation 
 

a) Councillors review this policy 
 

b) Councillors top up the fund for 2019/20 
 

c) Councillors consider and agree contributions to the requests submitted 
 
 
Report Author: Karen Linaker Community Engagement Manager 01722 434697, 
karen.linaker@wiltshire.gov.uk 


